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I-75 southbound Interchange Improvement at I-4 428957-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Interchange

Improvement
Phase Completed
Limits I-75 Southbound

Exit Ramp to I-4
Project Start September 2018
Length 2 miles
City Tampa
County Hillsborough
Road I-4

I-75
Construction
Cost

$15.5 million

Estimated
Completion

Spring 2020

Contractor Prince
Contracting, LLC

Contact Information
Project Information
  Tyler Matthews
  813-975-3560
  Tyler.Matthews@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  John McShaffrey
  813-975-6930
  John.McShaffrey@dot.state.fl.us

About
All work on the project has been completed. The Florida
Department of Transportation accepted this project from the
contractor on February 7, 2020 -- 80 days ahead of contract time!
_________________________________________________

This project relocated the exit point to I-4 (Exit 261) almost one mile
to the north and created a 1.25 mile two-lane ramp that is separated
from the mainline travel lanes by guardrail.

The two-lane ramp extends to the previous area where the ramps
split to go east or west on I-4. Each ramp lane feeds directly into the
existing ramps onto eastbound and westbound I-4, allowing for
traffic to get into the correct ramp lane well before the current
decision point where the ramp splits to the two directions of I-4. 

These improvements will increase safety and traffic
flow for southbound I-75 approaching interstate 4.


